
 

 

Cardiology Department 

Hospital universitari Vall d’Hebron 

Pg. Vall d’Hebron 119-129  |  08035 Barcelona 

 

Dear editor, 

 

I would first like to thank you once again for your invitation to submit a review article for the World Journal 

of Methodology.  We are re-submitting the revised manuscript entitled “Arrhythmic syncope: From 

diagnosis to management.” for your consideration to be published in your prestigious journal. 

 

We have read the meticulous review of the article with care and interest, and we thank both the editor 

and the revisers for the high quality of the comments made, which we think have significantly helped 

improve the article’s quality. We have answered and modified all the points that the reviewers have 

request. Also, we have re-sent this new version to a professional English speaker language reviewer, 

and we think that the manuscript is currently of the highest language quality. 

 

We believe that the paper deals with a current topic, with clear implications for daily clinical practice. This 

review offers an update on the different important and novel data about arrhythmic syncope, the value of 

the different diagnostic tests, and the specific characteristics in some special populations such as patients 

with cardiomyopathies or channelopathies. The review will emphasise the importance of appropriate 

work-up and treatment. 

 

We confirm that this paper is original and has not been published by any other journal, and nor is it being 

considered for publication elsewhere.  We also inform you that the manuscript has been translated and 

reviewed by an English-speaking translator. 

 

We trust this manuscript will be of interest to you. 

 

 

Best regards, 

 

 

Dr Jaume Francisco-Pascual, MD, MsC, FESC 

Arrhythmia Unit. Cardiology Department 

Hospital Universitari Vall d’Hebron (Barcelona). 

 

 
Barcelona, 30th January 2023 


